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Happy New Year!!!! 

 

 The Community Education Department is truly excited to begin a great 

New Year.  We are in the process of starting our marketing BLITZ for 

the AUGUST Back-To-School Parade and Fair.  We will be forming 

B2S committee that consist of 2 people of each school, along with 

community members to assist with creating the buzz that the parade 

date will be changing to  Saturday, August 15, 2015.  We are recruiting 

members for the committee meeting for Friday, January 30
th

 at 

3:15pm. 
 

 The Community Education Department is gearing up for the 2
nd

 Parent 

Community Council meeting on Tuesday, January 27, 2015 at 3:00 

pm.   The first meeting held on Tuesday, November 18, 2014 was well 

attended and a great success!  We had parents and staff from our 

community talk about their needs and concerns for their family, our 

jobs and our lives.  We started the meeting with “Our Penny Past” 

icebreaker. The program was a great success thanks to Board Member 

Betty Johnson as the visionary. 

 

Great things are on the horizon for Harvey Public Schools, District 

152!! 
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